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Present:   Kenneth J. DiFazio, Chairperson 
    Sue Kay 
    Patrick O‘Connor 
    Michael Molisse 
    Paul J. Leary 
 
Also Present:   Franklin Fryer, Town Clerk 
    Kevin Whitaker, Town Councilor 
 
Recording Secretary:  Janet Murray 
 
Chairman DiFazio called the Budget/Management Committee Meeting to order at 7:05pm. 
 
06 146- Appointment to Recreation Commission-Paul Carnell 
 
Mr. Carnell was present this evening.  Councilor DiFazio asked Mr. Carnell to introduce himself. 
Mr. Carnell stated that he has lived in Weymouth since 1978 and has been a homeowner since 
1984.  He noted that he has four children who are all involved in the Town’s sports programs.  
He stated that he believes in the recreation programs and wants to support them. 
 
Councilor DiFazio noted that Mr. Carnell had submitted a letter of interest. 
 
Councilor Kay made a MOTION to forward item number 06 146 to the Town Council with a 
favorable report and was seconded by Councilor O‘Connor and UNANIMOUSLY VOTED. 
 
Councilor Kay asked if Mr. Carnell was filling a vacancy.  Ms. Hackett stated that Mr. Carnell is 
filling the vacancy created with the passing of Mr. Waite. 
 
At 7:10 pm, there being no further business, A MOTION was made by Councilor Kay to 
ADJOURN and was seconded by Councilor Molisse and UNANIMOUSLY VOTED. 
 
 
 
 
Approved by:  ________________________________________ 
  Kenneth J. DiFazio, Chairperson 


